Loning Board of Appeals

Town of Newburgh Zoning Department APR 2.2 2016 4/18/16
308 Gardnertown Rd.
Newburgh, NY 12550

Town of Newburgh

Re: Public hearing for variance at 299 Lakeside Rd, Newburgh

To Whom It May Concern:

We are currently scheduled to continue with our hearing on Thurs, April
28t However, at this time we're still in a position of considering our
options before moving forward with a newly revised house proposal. After
meeting with the Orange Lake Committee on April 11, I'm now
considering all options before deciding on a solution that would seemingly
be agreeable to everyone. There are many moving parts to this decision
with a significant amount of time and money having already been invested.
At this time, we would ask the town to consider a postponement of our
hearing until further notice as to our readiness.

What is the maximum amount of time allowed by the town for the hearing
to remain open and be rescheduled for a future date?

Thank you for your consideration.

Sinterely, ;
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Don Murphy

Owner

Cell: 914-475-0818




